
The LAUC-I Executive Board and Program Committee invite you to November 12, 2003 
Lunch with LAUC.  The topic: professionalism. 
 
Please join us for this informal discussion of one of the issues that was raised at the 
Special Librarians' Meeting last year. 
 
 
 
LAUC-I Colleagues, 
 
Attached at long last are the notes from the November 12th Lunch with LAUC-I 
brainstorming discussion on what it means to be a professional.  The session drew a good 
and lively crowd; several among them suggested further collective discussion/forums 
related to this questions, including perhaps a scenario based discussion like we held last 
spring.  LAUC-I Executive Board will take up this question at our next meeting on 
Wednesday, January 14th and we would very much appreciate any thoughts and/or 
suggestions you may have. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Joan Ariel 
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